From: Trudi Burney
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Subject: RE: Addendum to Section 42A report Transpower response
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I You don't often get email from trudi.burney@transpower.co.nz. Learn why this is important
Hi

Many thanks for the email. Unfortunately due toillness | was unable to respond formally last week.

Transpower has had a number of discussion with Council staff in regards to the Section 42A report, including the
introduction of a new map that seemed to indicate a possible internal roading layout. This was the first that Transpower
were aware of a potential internal roading layout and unfortunately not something that Transpower could support given
the limited space between the tower and the boundary line. Transpower also notes that there is existing access over the
land (on both sides of the legal boundaries) that provided for the necessary access to the tower and National Grid line.
Given the circumstances Transpower would not be supportive of any activity or works, including bunding, that would
impede on the National Grid.

Transpower no longer wishes to be heard at the hearing. However if the Hearing panel wish to ask any questions or have
Transpower available we could make ourselves available by phone or online as necessary.

The image below shows that location of the transmission line and the existing access from our GIS system.
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Please let me know if you wish us to be available.

Again many apologies for not responding sooner last week.

Nga mihi

TRUDI BURNEY
Senior Environmental Planner
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Environmental Policy and Planning Team

Transpower New Zealand Ltd

31 Gilberthorpes Road, Islington 8042, Christchurch
P 03 590 7126

spower.co.nz

CAUTION: This message and any attachments contain information that is CONFIDENTIAL and may be LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. If you are not the intended recipient any use, disclosure
or copying of this email message or attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and erase all copies of this
message and attachments.

From: District Plan <DistrictPlan@codc.govt.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 4 July 2023 9:48 am

To: District Plan <DistrictPlan@codc.govt.nz>
Subject: Addendum to Section 42A report

Cyber Security Warning: This sender is from outside of the organisation. Please be cautious when opening the links or

attachments.

Morena
Please find attached an addendum to the Seciton 42A report.

Ka mihi

District Plan
Team - Planning

] +64 3 440 0056

N = DistrictPlan@codc.govt.nz
P — @ 1 Dunorling St, Alexandra 9320
CENTRAL codc.govt
DISTRICT COUNGIL @ www. Hovt.nz

CODC supports flexible working arrangements, including working outside the office and sometimes irregular hours.
| may have sent this outside of your working house and only anticipate a response during your working hours.

If you have received this email and any attachments to it in error, please take no action based on it, copy it or show it to anyone.
Please advise the sender and delete your copy. Thank you.
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